
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Whole School Information – Friday 26th April 2024 

 

Book Looks 

This half term, each year group will have a ‘Book Look’. You will be able to look through 

your children’s books and see all of their amazing, hard work this year. Please enter via your 

child’s drop off door.  

Tuesday 30th April – 14:45 – 15:15 

Year 3 ‘Book Look’ in the Year 3 classrooms 

Thursday 2nd May – 14:45 – 15:15 

Year 4 ‘Book Look’ in the Year 4 classrooms 

Tuesday 7th May – 14:45 – 15:15 

Year 6 ‘Book Look’ in the Year 6 classrooms 

Thursday 9th May – 14:45 – 15:15 

Year 5 ‘Book Look’ in the Year 5 classrooms 

 

Attendance Class Reward 

As part of our new attendance policy, which has been developed this academic year, each 

week classes take part in a competition to have the highest combined class attendance. The 

winning class earns a whole class reward. This may include a class party, extra break time or 

extra golden time. The class reward is selected by a majority vote. Each week the winning 

class will be announced in our Monday assembly and will be sent home to be celebrated on 

our weekly newsletter. Well done to this week’s winners! 

 

SEND Coffee Morning – Tuesday 7th May 9.00am-10.00am 

On Tuesday 7th May we will be hosting a coffee morning in the school hall for all parents 

and carers of children with SEND. We would really like to develop a support network within 



our school community, so if you have any ideas or resources you are interested in or can 

share, please feel free to bring them along.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Mrs. Steel 

School Council 

On Monday the School Council held an assembly all about Democracy. Within this assembly, 

local councillors Mike Foster and Karen Renshaw spoke to the children, introduced themselves 

and explained a little bit about their job as a local councillor. The School Council are looking 

forward to arranging a Q&A session with the local councillors in the near future. 

 

Science - Earth Day 22nd April 2024 

This week, we celebrated Earth Day in school by learning all about Bees! We learned about 

what they look like, what they do and how they will save our planet! Every child planted. 

and took home, a sunflower plant, to grow in the pot and then plant outside somewhere 

sunny. If you do not have anywhere sunny to plant it, please feel free to bring it back to 

school and we will find a perfect spot for it here! Take a look at 'X' (twitter) for some pictures 

@RobinhoodPS 

D:side Workshops 

Next week, years 1-6 will be taking part in a range of workshops across school to explore the 

theme of ‘internet safety’. The workshops will be hosted by d:side and will take place on 

Monday 29th April, Tuesday 30th April and Wednesday 1st May. Below is an overview of what 

will be taught in class to give you the opportunity to support your child further at home.    

Internet Safety Sessions for Key Stage’s 1 and 2 will focus on: 

• What we use the Internet for (KS1) 

• What is / is not safe to share online (KS1) 

• What to do if we are not sure about the internet (KS1) 



• Using emails safely (KS2) 

• Social networking and safe profiling – including use of Facebook, Twitter, 

Instagram, Snap Chat, TikTok, etc. (KS2) 

• ‘chatting’ with care (KS2) 

• Responsible and safe use of the internet (logins, email, photography, password 

protection, personal information and self-protection). (KS2) 

• Using text and picture messaging (KS2) 

• Behaving responsibly (KS2) 

Kooth 

Kooth online services can offer mental health support to children aged 10 and over.  

• Their team of mental health professionals can provide mental health support within 

15 minutes of contact. They offer: 

• Free, anonymous support: their chat service is free, and you don’t even have to give 

your name. 

• Real people, not bots: the professionals you speak with in their chat service are real 

people who want to listen to you. 

• A safe space to talk: the Kooth chat service is a safe space for support accredited by 

the British Association for Counselling and Psychology (BACP). 

Kooth also has a bank of many activities and suggestions for supporting mental health and 

wellbeing both at home and at school. It is free to sign up and children can access resources 

and support immediately. Pease find the link to the Kooth website below: 

https://www.kooth.com/  

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Harris, Miss Hobson and Mrs Laker 
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